STUDENT BULLETIN
February 19, 1976
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Rememoer the Turtle: He makes progress only when his neck is out!

STUDENT ACCCUNTS:

Aocounts for winter quarter are now due in full. Students must pay their accounts in full
by March 12, or nhave made satisfactory arrangements with the Bueiness Manager by that date,
to be permitted to take final examinations.

wOM FAITH PROMISE OFFERING:

Tomorrow morning in chapel we will be taking a WOM faith promise offering. We will be
sending the money received to help the people in Guatemala who lost their homes, clothes,
and loved ones in the earthquake. This is a time of real need for them.

ATTENTION, ALL STUDENTS! :

Friday (tomorrow) in Chapel will be the voting for Homecoming Queen. Those representing
their respective classes are Sue Roehl-Freshman Class, Gail Baltrusch-Sophomore Class,
Judy Rice~Junior Class, and Rachel Rice=Senior Class. If you want one of these girls to
be your Homecoming Queen, please come to chapel Friday and vote.

B-U-T-T-0=N-S!

What? "Buttons'!!! This Saturday night is our last home game which means that this will

be your last chance to wear an eagle booster button at our game until Campus Day! The
buttons are 50¢ and can be purchased at the Bookstore or at the door of the game. Great

buy and no tax! Support your team not only in voice but in choice of buying an eagle button!

“™ISE CONCERT: | |

L u,ere will be a Praise Concert in the chapel at 7:30 Friday night featuring the "Sounds of
Shiloh". The concert is sponsored by the Campus MIG. No admission will be charged, but
there will be a free will offering taken. Please come and enjoy an evening of praise and
musice

ARE YOU INTERESTED? ,

A1l people interested in becoming a disc jockey come to L-1 during chapel Friday. Last
chance! :

JUNIORS:
Due to & processing error, the Karisma will need to retake your class group picture. For
the class advertisement meet outside the main chapel entrance directly after chapel on

Friday.

FRESHMAN AND SOPHOMORE CLASS OFFICERS:
There will be a meeting for all Freshman and Sophomore class of ficers at 7:00 p.me in the
Cafeteria. Please be sure to attend.

ATTENTION, FRESHMEN AND SOPHOMORES :

There will be a mandatory meeting for all those planning on going to Wenatchee for the
snow retreat this weekend. The meeting will be at 7:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria tonight.
Today will also be the last day for registration. Please see Ernest Du Toit, Don

Cranson, or Dru Howard if you're interested in going.

LOST:
TIf anyone has possession of a keyring on & "Sonics" leather tag, please turn it in to the
..Beceptionist‘s desk in the Administration Building or to Rhonda Johnson, P-615. Thanks!



